
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The Cranston Charter Review 

Commission meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020 has been 

cancelled due to the coronavirus and the 

Governor’s direction to cancel any un-

necessary meetings. 
                                                     Steven Frias, Chair  


